
DATE :  DECEMBER 15, 2020 

 
TO : PARENTS / GUARDIANS OF PRESCHOOL 

FROM : MRS. CAROL B. SEMING 
   Principal,Preschool Department 

SUBJECT : SUPER DUPER ONLINE CHRISTMAS  CELEBRATION 
___________________________________________________________________________ 

May the Spirit of Christmas be with us all! 

Despite this year’s pandemic, we are thankful that we can celebrate Christmas with our families in the 
comforts of our home. 

The students’ Super Duper Online Christmas celebration will be on December 22, 2020. On that day, 
they will have Christmas Party in their respective Class Advisory Google meet.  The parents and the 
students’ siblings are welcome to attend. 

Please see the following details: 

1. Schedule: 

 Nursery Love , Kinder Faith and Hope- 7:40-8:50 AM 

 Nursery John, Kinder Abraham and Noah - 9:20-10:30 AM 

2. Attire: Casual clothes following Christmas colors (e.g., red, green) 

3. Food: Prepare simple snack 

Classes will resume on January 4, 2021. 

Thank you and may you and your family have a blessed Christmas!


